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 On July 20, Dr. Fukuda, executive director and chair of the UTokyo coronavirus task 

force, issued the attached guidelines for strengthening measures to prevent infections 

with the novel coronavirus. (An English translation of those guidelines is now being 

prepared.) In accordance with those guidelines, the Komaba I Campus will implement 

enhanced measures to prevent the spread of infections. 

 Entrance to the Komaba I campus is already being monitored by means of the Campus 

Entry/Facilities Use Application Site. I have consulted with Dr. Fukuda, and he has 

approved our continued use of that site on that condition that site users are asked to 

provide additional information and that data obtained through the site is provided to 

UTokyo’s Health Service Center. You will be notified separately about the changes to the 

information that you need to provide through that site. 

 We will also inform you later about other details of the Komaba I Campus’s 

strengthened measures for preventing infections in accordance with the University’s new 

guidelines. Your continued understanding and cooperation will be appreciated. 

 

Komaba I Campus Entry/Facilities Use Application Site: https://select-type.com/rsv/?id=kDRuRchp5I4 

 

Kunihiro Ohta 

Dean of the College of Arts and Sciences 

Dean of the Graduate School of Arts and Sciences 
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